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Sent: 09 August 2013 14:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: FW Letter of Support 2013/1598/P - logged 13/8 PT 
FFloalyloswta LltupsFla : Follow u 

From: NI Miller [m 
Sent: 09 August 2013 14:15 
To: McElhstrum, far 
Cc: m e m  Burch 
Subject: Letter of Support 2013/1598/P 

Dear Mr McEllistrum, 

Planning Application 2015/1598/P, Garden Halls Redevelopment 

am writing on behalf of Queen Mary, University of London in support of this planning application. 

The University of London's intercollegiate halls are considered a valuable addition to our own on-campus 
accommodation. The provision of more good quality, well managed accommodation at a price that our 
students can afford is key for student wellbeing and essential if we are to compete in a more challenging 
market. The increased number of beds and the variety of types of accommodation that will be provided by 
this redevelopment will be most welcome. 

Yours sincerely 

Bill Miller 
Estates Surveyor 
Estates and Facilities Directorate 
Queen Mary, University of London 


